
Dear _____,
I am writing to let you know that our office will be closed until further notice due to the current COVID-19 outbreak.
If you have an upcoming appointment, we will be in contact with you soon to reschedule and we will notify you when we are fully prepared to resume safe treatment for all of our patients.
Our phone lines will remain open for your questions and concerns. If you have a dental emergency during our closing, please call our office at 000.000.0000 and we will respond as quickly as possible.
At _______, we have always followed standard universal precautions issued by the CDC and ADA to help protect every one of our patients and team members from the many infectious diseases that we are potentially exposed to on a daily basis. When we are eventually able to reopen our doors, we will continue to enact an even higher standard of infection-control until this health risk is fully resolved.
We care about each of you and hope that you and your family will remain in good health during this difficult time.
Sincerely,

